
From: Leslie Garvis
To: stucker@blm.gov; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Walter Glasgow; Brady Sullivan; Johnny Titsworth; Kyle Adams; Trey Krampf; Belton Mathews; Charlie

 Smitherman
Subject: Final C 141 for Release at the Partition Tank Battery | API# 30-015-38635
Date: Monday, January 18, 2016 10:13:33 AM
Attachments: 2016.01.18 Partition Final C141.pdf

Shelly/Heather,

Attached you will find the final C-141 for the 12/12/15 release at the Partition Tank Battery.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.
 
Thank you,
 
Leslie M. Garvis
Regulatory Coordinator

Burnett Oil Co., Inc.
Burnett Plaza-Suite 1500
801 Cherry Street - Unit #9
Fort Worth, TX  76102-6881
Direct line: 817.583.8730
Mobile: 713.819.4371
Fax: (817) 332-2438
Email: lgarvis@burnettoil.com

 

From: Leslie Garvis 
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 11:20 AM
To: stucker@blm.gov; Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
Cc: Walter Glasgow; Brady Sullivan; Johnny Titsworth; Kyle Adams; Trey Krampf; Belton Mathews;
 Charlie Smitherman
Subject: Initial C 141 for Release at the Partition Tank Battery | API# 30-015-38635
 
Shelly/Heather,
 
To follow up on the voice mails that I left on Saturday 12/12/15, attached you will find the initial C-
141 for the release at the Partition Tank Battery. We anticipate the cleanup will be completed by the
 end of the week.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.
 
Thank you,
 
Leslie M. Garvis
Regulatory Coordinator

Burnett Oil Co., Inc.
Burnett Plaza-Suite 1500
801 Cherry Street - Unit #9
Fort Worth, TX  76102-6881
Direct line: 817.583.8730
Mobile: 713.819.4371
Fax: (817) 332-2438
Email: lgarvis@burnettoil.com
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This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider
 information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it
 from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any
 attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.


